
Preschool News for Oct 2024 

First of all, thank you for all the snacks. 

The end of October is conference week, there will be an 

early release Oct 29th-Nov 1°. With an increase in 

enrollment we had to come up with a plan that would 

hopefully work for everyone. 

Monday October 28 is a normal schedule Both AM & PM 

Tuesday October 29" Am session only 

October 30" Wed normal with IEP children coming in the 

morning. 

Thursday Oct 31% — Friday Nov 15t PM session to attend in 

the morning from 8:05 — 11:05 

A conference schedule will be sent to you to sign up if 

you would like to meet. 

Please reach out if you have any questions. 

Chris R and Staff 


